
 

 
Friday 20th October 2023  GR/ws 

 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,       

 
Re: Year 11 Prom – Friday 5th July 2024 

 
The evening has been booked and is sure to be a fantastic way for your daughter to celebrate 

with her friends all the hard work she has put in, not only in Year 11 but also throughout her 
school career.  

 
The evening will be held at the Holiday Inn in Brentford on Friday 5th July 2024 from  

7pm – 11pm and includes a buffet dinner and a photo booth with unlimited photos.  The cost 
of the evening is £25.00 per head.  Please also remember that pupils can ‘earn’ money off their 
prom ticket with attendance to events, good attendance etc. 

 
To confirm a place at the prom you must make a deposit payment of £10 on SCOPAY by Friday 

1st December.  Parents/Carers who are in receipt of benefits can make a request to the 
Headteacher for financial assistance towards the cost of the prom.  Evidence of benefits will 

be required.  
 

I really hope as many of you as possible will be able to celebrate with us. 
 

Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Ms Nicola Garrett 
Head of Year 11 


